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Dear Patient,

This letter is to inform you that Dr. Glenn Gale, DO will be relocating to New Jersey to be closer to his

family. His last day in office will be April L4rh,2023.

lf you have an appointment scheduled with Dr. Gale after April 15th, your appointment time and date

will remain the same with some exceptions. Dr. Vinit Lal or a member of his team will see you.

Dr. Lal has been practicing in the Mid Cities area since 2002. Many of you have met him either in the
office or while inpatient at Medical City North Hills Hospital or Arlington Memorial Hospital.

Your records will remain on file in the office of HeartCare Texas

While we hate to see Dr. Gale leave, we wish him nothing but the best in his future endeavors. We

expect this to be a smooth transition and look fonrard to seeing you at your next appointment. Please

call our office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

JohJ.
Vinit Lal, MD

8513 Mid Cities Blvd. . North fuchland Hills, TX 76182
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